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  Mailing Address: 

Colorado Department of Revenue,  
Attention Liquor Enforcement Division 
P.O. Box 17087 
Lakewood, CO 80217-0087 
 
 

Physical Address: 
1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300 
Lakewood, CO 80401 
Office: 303-205-2300 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Governor's Letter to Liquor Advisory Group Members 

October 30, 2023 
 
The Governor has issued a letter to the members of the Liquor Advisory 
Group. Please see below for a link to the letter as provided to the division on 
October 30, 2023. 
 

Governor's Letter to the LAG 
 
Thank you for your continued engagement and participation. We look forward 
to seeing you at our next Liquor Advisory Group meeting today, Monday, 
October 30, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division  

 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001DtUhh633RxDCUTgcKtCqRHbPgj-2Dr-5FqBHbTdf7wjnCeypFPiTllVl1doa4kD-2DaWvlFm-5FsdcwqUYOJFiD4CLdhmtGU-5FL3U3AQEL6nuc9IASm-5Fb5O-2DkLA4V6RlgDPJ8xQa1czlOq-2DX0S5FX2xzTjQ4LXTQWEWU5EZksg3nLb9PbFGzpRG3gd3xESeWYesM6IxvA3NAMqV6YHZ7-5FFKUn4GymTYuHq9vo9BWV5dsaOREq9lg-3D-26c-3DL-5FOKPbL8uqAgq3VuclO98QRRCmvPe5NB7o7DQret2Lm8MV4kUUVsDw-3D-3D-26ch-3DW3QQF8TK93SOvC9Jp5DXNvzAe0TVrsq5hI9JQEieeO7Tz-2DdvCD4BuQ-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=lIHNEsCw213ZMDJxGiOza7wa_2EtO5s3Hv2IWTPPT1E&m=uGHLqRwTBjBAWqBXPiAvJ8CEHuPdRv5a5cCfsyZo87cSdYDqniuPGRbXBPfUSVnm&s=37WumL81blibqSAYMj556iQnOok-Y_W-_MWbI1Fam8I&e=

